

February 2022

Greetings to you all!

As stated to you in a previous email, we are bringing back our speaker dinners. We will be alternating these meetings between Louisville and Lexington. We will not be scheduling any speaker dinners in July or August due to the fact that most people are going on vacations.

Our speaker dinners will be:

- April in Louisville;
- May in Lexington;
- June in Louisville:
- September in Lexington;
- October in Louisville; and
- November in Lexington.

Our first speaker dinner will be in Louisville on Thursday, April 21st. Frank Charles, retired agent and SWAT member, will kick everything off by speaking to us about the Mahmudiyah Massacres which happened in Iraq. It deals with four (4) U.S. soldiers deployed from Fort Campbell who were indicted for rape and murder of a family in Iraq. Details of time and location will be forthcoming. We hope will join us for this presentation. The only cost to you are your meals and beverages of your choosing.

We will have another speaker dinner in Lexington in May. Two speakers are vying for the slot. I'm offering you, the members, a chance to choose which you would rather hear about in May. The choices are about the U.S. Representative Gabby Giffords case or the Mel Ignato case. Please know that ALL our speakers are willing to speak in both Lexington and Louisville. To voice your vote, please reply to this email with either *Giffords* or *Ignato* in the **Subject** line.

We will be sending out the specifics of where the dinners will be, the dates, and the times as soon as we finalize the event.

Thanking you in advance for your continued support of the FBI Citizens Academy Alumni Association Louisville Chapter.

Sincerely,

Mindy Rockwell FBILCAAA President Louisville Chapter